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 12th October 2016 

    
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We are really excited and pleased to advise you that the school have 
purchased English and Maths Revision Books for each child in Year 6, as part 
of their homework.  The books will be sent home with your child today. 
 
I am sure you appreciate that these books must be looked after carefully as 
the school will not be able to provide replacements. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs Thorn and Mrs Fry 
Year Six Teachers  

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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